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WHAT’S HAPPENING 
We hope that all of you have remained 
healthy and happy throughout 2020. 
We are excited to see that things are 
slowly getting back to normal. We 
encourage you to come out to see the 
many new things we have to offer this 
year! We are excited to be open on time 
in March.  

We still have our COVID cleaning 
standards in place, as well as 17 hand 
sanitizing stations spread throughout 
the facility. We remain diligent to 
maintain the health standards to 
protect our guests! 

Opening day is Saturday March 20th! 
We will have our Living History Fiber 
Arts Exhibit going, and the Kids 
Transportation Room open. Come out 
and see these in action! Opening day, 
we have a couple of demonstrations 
happening as well.  

Starting at the end of March, we will 
have many Workshops to choose from, 
so keep an eye out on our website or 
Facebook page for these exciting new 
classes! 

KIDS 
CORNER 
“To collect and preserve 
historical items, 
authentic to the 
American experience, for 
the whole family to enjoy 
and understand within a 
scenic and inspirational 
setting.” Our Mission 
Statement 

An interactive children’s size 
exhibit featuring Transportation 
in the late 1800’s. One of the 
items is a child sized Covered 
Wagon that allows the kids to 
decide what items they would 
take if they were making the 
journey themselves! There is a 
wooden horse to be rode on those 
dusty trails in their imagination! 
A train table depicting a steam 
locomotive, that is next to an 
early 1900’s bicycle! So much to 
see and do for kids this year! 
Come out and see this new 
exhibit! 
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CIVIL WAR ERA HISTORICAL DAYS  
This event is back by popular demand! With total immersion of 
the 1860’s in mind, we are bringing history to life! 

 

April 23rd, 24th, and 25th we are hosting 
Civil War Era Historical Days. This 
event features everything 1860’s related, 
including live reenactments!  

Join us May 15th for a Spring Gardening 
Festival, filled with local vendors and 
gardeners! We will also be hosting a 
Mother Daughter Tea in our Event Tent 
that day as well!  

Father’s Day Weekend we are hosting 
our first ever Blacksmith Hammer In! 
There will be numerous blacksmiths 
placed throughout the Museum with 
their portable forges.  

Join us for our Annual Pioneer Days, 
September 24th, 25th, and 26th! Anything 
and everything Pioneer daily living will 
be presented by many living history 
demonstrators! 

Two nights in October we will have our 
first ever Haunted History Hayrides! 
Come out and learn some local history 
while seeing a little spookiness! 

Back by popular demand with an 
expansion is Santa’s Ozark Mountain 
Village! Partnering with the Grove Area 
Chamber of Commerce, Santa 
welcomes you back for 4 nights in 
December! 

 

  

  

 

“It is as much the 
conversations between objects 
as between us and the objects 
that make museums so 
valuable.” – Andrew Gormley 
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